
Dear TFS Families, 
 
Happy Friday!   How are families doing?   Feel good that you just finished three days of remote 
learning.  We are so impressed with our families and students and love seeing all the pictures 
and videos of the amazing things that our families are doing.   
 
A few updates: 
1) Due to the ever-changing circumstances, we continue to move to a total online learning 
platform.   At TFS, we will not have a 2nd pickup of "packets" for all students.  Please know that 
we will support you if there needs to be "exceptions" to this.  Please connect with your child's 
classroom teacher and in some situations, with your child's classroom teacher and special 
education case manager if you need added supports. 
2) If you are still in need of a device, please call the district hotline (on district web page) and 
request one.   If you want to return or trade in a device (from chrome book to iPad), please call 
the hot line and they will communicate with our school.  We will then arrange further "device" 
pickup/return times as needed. 
3) Amazing and creative online learning opportunities and online connections with kids and 
families is happening as I write this.  Kudos to Ms. Champlin for creating the "Daily Dose" 
offering our students story time with our amazing Assistant Principal.   Here is the link in case 
you missed it: 
 
 www. bit.ly/storyhourwithmschamplin 
 
Please know we are very thankful for your kind words and shout outs and we are just as 
impressed with all of you as you are in us.   Please continue to check out the District website for 
updates and connect with your teachers daily.  Have a great weekend.    
 
Sincerely,   
Julie DeLuca                                   Michaela Champlin 
Principal                                          Assistant Principal 
 


